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Dr. Lawrence J. Toledano 

joins the team at Valley View Dental 
 

 

ROMEOVILLE, IL (May 18, 2016) –Valley View Dental is proud to welcome Dr. Lawrence J. Toledano 

to the Valley View Dental staff at 441 North Weber Road, Romeoville, IL.   

 

“Dr. Toledano was first employed as Dr. Paul Singh’s dental assistant 

years ago, when Valley View Dental first opened.” said Dr. Pradeep 

Khurana, D.D.S. “We are excited to have Dr. Toledano back and this 

time as an associate dentist on our team!” 

 

Dr. Toledano was born in the Philippines and received his Doctor of 

Medicine in Dentistry (DMD) before migrating to the States.  He 

worked as an orthodontic assistant and periodontal assistant for a 

number of years before joining the Valley View Dental team as an 

expanded functions dental assistant prior to being accepted into the 

International Dental Program.   

 

Dr. Toledano completed the International Dental Program and received 

his graduate degree as a Doctor of Dental Surgery (DDS) at the 

University of Colorado, School of Dental Medicine.   

 

Dr. Toledano is a member of  The American Dental Association, Academy of General Dentistry 

Illinois State Dental Society, Chicago Dental Society and Will County Dental Society. 

 

He loves to spend time with his wife and son.  He likes watching movies, fishing, and spending time 

with family and friends. 

 

Valley View Dental specializes in maintaining and creating healthy, beautiful smiles.  Offering a full 

array of services including general, cosmetic and emergency dentistry, orthodontics, teeth whitening, 

dental implants, dentures, crowns, preventative care and periodontal exams. 

Valley View Dental in Romeoville expanded operations to Naperville in 2008 and also has sister 

offices in both Oswego and Yorkville.   

 

For more information, visit vvdental.com. 
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